THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT.W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600 Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

November 7, 2014

TO: School Board Members

L""D
FROM: Leslie Brown, Chief Portfolio Services fWL
Office of Portfolio Services
VIA: Robert W. Runcie
Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Request to Vote Down (Postponed Item No. LL-1), First Amendment to the
Lease Agreement Between The School Board of Broward County, Florida
and Florida Computer Partnership, LLC, from the October 21, 2014 Regular
School Board Meeting to December 9, 2014 Regular School Board Meeting

This memorandum is provided to you concerning postponed Agenda Item No. LL-1
and new revised Agenda Item No. LL-2 concerning additional Board requested
information relating to the OCLC program.

The Agenda Item No. LL-2 provides redrafted revisions of postponed Agenda Item No.
LL-1 for the Board’s approval. The Board tabled the item and directed staff to research
School District properties that the OCLC program could possibly relocate to in hopes to
alleviate lease costs. Staff analyzed two possible relocation sites for the OCLC program.
The two sites are South Area Portable Annex on SW 172nd & Pines Road in the City of
Pembroke Pines and New River Circle Portable Administration on New River Circle in
the City of Sunrise. Additional information relating to the current OCLC location is
also provided in Agenda Item No. LL-2.

It is recommended that the School Board vote down the postponed Agenda Item No.
LL-1 and approve Agenda Item No. LL-2 to reflect this change.
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